
RFP Cancellation Notice 

12(2)/2021-DEDPD(Part1)  
Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology 

Digital Economy Division 
 Electronics Niketan 

6, CGO Complex 
Lodhi Road, New Delhi 
Date - August 17, 2023 

 

Subject: Cancellation of   RFP for Evaluation of ‘Incentive Scheme for Promotion 
of RuPay Debit Cards and Low-Value BHIM-UPI Transactions (P2M)’ FY 2022-23  

The RFP (reference GeM Bid Number - GEM/2023/B/3662072 dated 07-07-
2023) regarding engagement of agencies for Evaluation of ‘Incentive Scheme for 
Promotion of RuPay Debit Cards and Low-Value BHIM-UPI Transactions (P2M)’ FY 
2022-23 stands cancelled. This is issued with approval of the Competent Authority. 

 

 

Sd/- 
 (Ms. Deepa Chabra) 

Deputy Director 
Digital Economy & Digital Payment Division 

Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology 
Tel. No.: 011-24301119 

Email ID: deepa.chabra@meity.gov.in   
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